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14th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to welcome you and your child to Reception Class at Blakehill. 

 

Your child will be learning lots of exciting new things and to support their learning we will be 

taking them on two trips during the school year. 

 

Our first visit will be in February 2019 to the Rainbow Factory in Leeds, and the second trip 

will be to Thornton Hall Farm in June 2019.   

 

We wanted to give you as much notice as possible as we do have to charge for these trips. 

 

We will be able to give you information about the cost for these trips a little nearer the time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss S Dickinson and Miss R Palframan 

Reception Class Teachers 
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